
Sponsored by the Employee Assistance Network in 2022, The Leadership Academy was a voluntary 

program that provided webinars and online training to help improve leadership skills in small intervals 

throughout the year. Through the quarterly trainings, EANs Clinical Team provided relevant, practical, 

and easy-to-understand skill-based training that helps managers improve their communication, 

emotional intelligence and understanding of leadership. 

The following topics were studied over the four quarters: Building Resiliency, Emotional Intelligence, 
Reducing Stigma in the Workplace and Enhancing Communication Skills 
 
Each quarter participants watched three webinars and worked on supplemental self-study items such as 
worksheets, additional videos and articles.  
 
Of the nineteen who signed-up, thirteen completed the course. 
 
Admin – Allison Justus 
Water & Sewer – Suzanne McCall 
Fire – Cameron Womack, Cerissa Justice & Paul Kaplan 
Police – Monica Howard 
Finance – Brittany Watson, Jesse Ivens & Bethany Beddingfield 
Public Works – Brandon Mundy 
HR – Lu Ann Welter 
Engineering – Deborah Sholl 
Community Development – Tyler Morrow 
 
 


